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Newsletter : 

3rd March 2023 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Rule of Law 

Mag 7: Shows kindness and 

good manners  

Good afternoon, I am Mr Donnelly and I am a Year 6 teacher. At Seven Fields I look after Science and PSHE as well as working with the 
school football team. Next week, we will be celebrating British  Science Week in school. This will mean that every afternoon, all of the 
classes will be doing some investigations and experiments to help to build some  excitement around Science in the school. Previous 
Science Weeks have been really good fun and the children have had the chance to practice their Science skills through new              
experiences. I hope that this year's will be the same! I will be posting some ideas of investigations and experiments that you could try 
at home next week on Dojo and look forward to seeing some great Science! 

Thank you 

It  has been a busy week at school and it is hard to believe that we are already halfway through Term 4. The weather has been interesting this week 
and I hope Spring will finally be on its way soon. In Assembly this week we were talking about the Rule of Law. We talked a lot about rules - what 
places have rules, what rules we have in school and out of school, why we have rules and what life would be like without rules. Here at school we 
have the  Magnificent 7. Please ask your child if they can tell you all of the Magnificent 7. 
 
Strike 
As you may be aware, the largest teachers union in the country (NEU) has called their members to strike on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th 
March. Our school may well be affected by strike action and staff are under no obligation to let me know if they are striking or not. This means that it 
may well be likely that I will have to close some classes or the school entirely if I am unable to provide a safe and secure environment for your child. 
Please be aware then that we may have to shut the school at short notice (which may involve sending children home at the start of the day) and you 
should make back up or alternative child care arrangements for these days.  
 
We continue to be supported and challenged by the Trust and yesterday we conducted a review of some of our areas of work in school. Subject 
leaders and senior leaders joined our support and challenge partner (Felix Rayner) and 2 colleagues from the trust to look closely at our work across 
the school. I am pleased that the initial reports are extremely positive. There is always something to work on however and we will continue to learn 
and develop in order to provide your children with the best learning experiences that they deserve.  
 
This week was International’s Women’s day. For years, women have marked the now-annual event on 8 March in different ways, but mostly to build 
momentum on issues that matter to them, and to inspire change. 

 
 Have a great weekend! 
 
G Young 
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Mrs Still 39 Josh 5 

Miss Mitchell 275 Ashley 15 

Miss Goss 504 Kailum 56 

Miss Grimwood 535 Blayde 55 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Demain 413 Bailey 28 

Miss Smith  287 Bleux 18 

Miss Peapell 322 Brielle 18 

Mr Bagley 158 Leo 6 

Miss Martin 362 Isla 17 

Mrs Shipman/Mr 
Quinn 362 Jake 24 

Mr Donnelly 116 Phoebe 16 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to anyone 
who has been nominated by 

your teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on your  
achievements ! 

 

Butterflies Nico for doing some lovely activities this 
week  

Elsie for doing some lovely activities this 
week  

Fireflies  Josh for always trying his best  Riley for great story telling and acting 

Bumblebees Oliver for listening to adults  Ashley for improved carpet behaviour 

Robins Alice for amazing writing this week  Jessica for showing kindness and good 
manners 

Sparrows Oscar for trying really hard with        
publishing  

Layla-Louise for joining in with lessons 

Wrens Bailey for amazing story writing this 
week 

Leonie for becoming more independent  

Puffins Logan for working hard on fractions this 
week  

Tegan for trying her best to demonstrate 
neat joined handwriting  

Kingfishers Ben for making great choices to focus on 
his work  

Marissa for always trying her best  

Hummingbirds Adam for doing his best in each subject Nikita for modelling  the magnificent 7 
always  

Falcons Riley for always trying his best and 
working hard 

Annalise for making amazing                 
contributions in lessons 

Eagles Phoebe for working well independently  Darcy for making great progress in her 
reading  

Kestrels  Ethan for always trying his best and 
being a role model for others  

Lilly for trying hard in maths this week  

Special mentions Mr Dawson and Mrs Williams for giving 
up their Sunday to join the girls football 
team on a trip to the Majedski stadium  

Michael for always being kind  

Attendance  

Fireflies 78.85 

Bumblebee Class 89.41 

Robin Class 90.00 

Sparrow Class 85.79 

Wren Class 98.10 

Puffin Class 90.34 

Kingfisher Class 91.20 

Hummingbird Class 88.39 

Falcon Class 90.32 

Kestrel Class 99.47 

Eagle Class 92.94 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

KESTRELS 
This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

SPARROWS 

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   27 

 

Slieve Donard   23 

 

Ben Nevis   15 

 

Scafell Pike   14 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winner is: 

Kara-Mae for always getting on with her 

work and working hard everyday and doing 

an excellent job in representing the school 

WELL DONE  

Well done to the following children for getting the most dojos in their class this week: 

Leo, Ashley, Isla, Jake, Blayde, Brielle, Kailum, Phoebe, Josh, Bailey and Bleux  

WELL DONE 
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On Sunday 5th March 2023 Mrs Sole      
arranged a trip for our girls football 
team to watch The women’s FA super 
league match West Ham vs Reading at 
The Majedski stadium. Together they 
watched Reading win 2-1 and everyone 
had a great day.  

Thank you to Mrs Sole, Mrs Williams and 
Mr Dawson for giving up your Sunday to 
take the girls to watch the match. 

My experience was good. I am happy 
that Reading won. Thank you for    
taking us, it was fun 

Daisy  

It was a great time and I got to spend it 

with great people 

Alexie 

It was a great trip and it didn’t even feel like a school 

trip, it was amazing 

Ava-Rose 

2-1 to Reading, very nice goals from 
outside of the box 

Freyja 

The score was 2-1, 

Reading won and it was 

a lovely time 

Layla 

On Sunday, there was a 

football match Reading 

against West Ham. It 

was 2-1 to Reading and 

it was fun 

Olivia 

It was a good game and Reading won 2-1 

Jenna 

The football match went really good but it was loud 
and the score was 2-1 to Reading. Next time I will 
bring my ear defenders 

Rosie  
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Children in bumblebee and 

Firefly class had lots of fun 

in the snow this week  
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Puffins Science lesson 

saw them testing     

different shape pillars 

 

Falcons spent some time this week peer marking each others English 
work  
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 Esme-lea, Krystal-Rose, Abdul and Eira  

wrote wonderful book  reviews that were 

added to our  randomiser where they were 

selected to win a token to use in our book 

vending  machine. 

Welcome to our page of celebration 

 

Brielle received her bronze badge for 
reaching 30 house points. 

Congratulations keep up the good 
work  

 

Congratulations to   
Tyler who was named 
man of the match for 
his great defending 
during this weeks 
football match 



 8 

 

We received some lovely community feedback this week from a lovely lady who 

works at the meadow the message was as follows: 

Hi, I work at the meadow next door and am loving the music and excitement of 

the children in the playground—great initiative– well done Seven Fields, creating 

a lot of discussion over here. 

 

INFORMATION 

Half term is fast      
approaching: 

Last Day 31st March at 
1.15pm 

Return 17th April 

Reminder to hand in your   
Easter eggs for the        

colouring competition being 
held by the PTA 

Please can we remind you that 
being late to school does       

reduce overall attendance and 
persistent lateness can result in 

being fined. 

 


